
From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@scdot.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/23/2014 3:31:50 PM
Subject: RE: SCDOT I-520 runoff affecting Ascauga Lake and Sudlow Lake area( e-mail of Mr. 

Hanson's sent to scdhec as per EPA)

Do you want to talk now? If not, I am available anytime this afternoon. Have several return calls to make so if you 
miss me, I'll call you back.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 1:56 PM
To: Nicholas, Wendy
Subject: FW: SCDOT I-520 runoff affecting Ascauga Lake and Sudlow Lake area( e-mail of Mr. Hanson's sent to scdhec as 
per EPA)

What time are you available for a call?
Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583

From: hjhal33@aol.com [mailto:hjhal33@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 2:32 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: SCDOT I-520 runoff affecting Ascauga Lake and Sudlow Lake area( e-mail of Mr. Hanson's sent to scdhec as 
per EPA)

-----Original Message-----
From: hjhal33 <hjhal33@aol.com>
To: jill.stewart <jill.stewart@dhec.sc.gov>
Sent: Wed, Nov 13, 2013 3:48 pm
Subject: Fwd: SCDOT I-520 runoff affecting Ascauga Lake and Sudlow Lake area

-----Original Message-----
From: hjhal33 <hjhal33@aol.com> 
To: hjhal33 <hjhal33@aol.com> 
Sent: Fri, Sep 27, 2013 5:35 pm
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